
  
  
Dear FSE Families,   
 
A great big thank you to all our families who came out to our 
student/parent/teacher conferences this week! It was so exciting to see our FSE 
families and connect as collaborative partners to support our students’ success! 
  
 
School Council & Parent Society    
 
SAVE THE DATE! Tuesday, October 25 at 5:30 p.m. is our next School Council and 
Parent Society meeting at our school! All parents/guardians welcome!  
  
Hot Lunch!  
 
The Fall 2022 Hot Lunch program is now open for the following dates:  
   - Friday November 18 - Buster's Pizza (cut off to order is November 10)  
   - Friday December 9 - Edo Japan (cut off to order is December 1)  
   - Friday January 20 - Perry's 2 for 1 Pizza (cut off to order is January 12)  
 
To order, go to the Munch a Lunch website. If you have any questions, please 
email Nicole at anonymousearthdweller@gmail.com.  
  
 
Book Fair  
 
Our book fair was a huge success! Thank you to our awesome school community 
for your support in raising funds to purchase additional books for our school 
library!  We will be announcing the amount raised once everything is tallied! A 
special thanks to our volunteers who made our book fair possible! 
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Traffic Safety  
 
A reminder to all families who are transporting students to and from school; please 
use the drop off/pick up loop for its intended purpose. Should you need to park, 
there is visitor parking on the south side of our parking lot.  
 
During peak traffic hours only right turns are permitted out of our parking lot to 
prevent a backup of vehicles, making it easier for everyone to enter and exit 
relatively quickly and easily. Thank you in advance for your support in keeping 
students safe and the flow of traffic moving!  
  
 
Looking ahead in October…    
 
October 24 to 31 ~ FSE Food Bank Drive   
October 25 ~ ECS-B picture retakes if needed 
October 25 ~ School Council & Parent Society Meeting @ 5:30 p.m.   
October 26 ~ ECS-A and grade 1 to 6 picture retakes if needed   
October 27 ~ Internet Safety presentation on how to stay safe online; for more 
information call 780-992-6267 or email FCSSinfo@fortsask.ca.  
October 28 ~ Grade 6 students’ immunization (parent consent required)   
October 28 ~ Family Dance 6 to 8 p.m. *Food bank donations welcome!   
 
Looking forward to November…  
 
November 2 ~ Early dismissal at 2:05 p.m.  
November 4 ~ Remembrance Day Assembly *Everyone welcome to attend!  
November 4 ~ Milk Day (November 23) orders due (order forms coming home 
soon) 
November 7 to 10 ~ Fall break (no school)  
November 11 ~ Remembrance Day (no school)  
November 14 to 18 ~ Bullying Awareness and Prevention Week 
November 23 ~ Milk Day (students can order milk to have with their lunch) 
November 25 ~ Report Cards published in PowerSchool at 3 p.m.  
  
As always, if you have any questions, please email me directly at 
shelby.labrecque@eips.ca or call 780-998-7771.    
 
Wishing everyone a wonderful weekend! Stay warm! 
  
Sincerely,    
Shelby Labrecque, M. Ed.    
Principal   
Fort Saskatchewan Elementary School   

mailto:FCSSinfo@fortsask.ca
mailto:shelby.labrecque@eips.ca

